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Public Information

San Pedro Service Processing Center
The safety and well-being of detainees at the Los Angeles Field Office for Detention and 
Removal Operations is of paramount importance. The need for preventative maintenance of the 
San Pedro Service Processing Center necessitated the immediate relocation of the detainees to 
various ICE approved detention facilities. Detainee's family members and/or attorneys are 
encouraged to call (213) 830-4925 for additional information.
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